
Consulate General of Pakistan, 

Toronto 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

The flag hoisting ceremony, to mark the 77th National Day of Pakistan, will be held 

on Thursday, the 23rd of March 2017 at 1000 hours. 

 

The Consulate General of Pakistan, Toronto congratulates the Pakistani community 

in Ontario and cordially invites them to attend the ceremony at Markham Civic 

Centre, 101 Town Centre Boulevard, Markham ON L3R 9W3 (Hwy 7 and 

Warden). 

 

 

 

Toronto 

1st March 2017 


